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Vancouver, BC – Wai Young, Member of Parliament for Vancouver South today made the following statement regarding allegations of illegal robocalls being made during the 41st election:

“I am very concerned regarding reports of illegal voter suppression tactics in the last election.  I am appalled by this activity and strongly condemn it.

“I can confirm that my campaign in Vancouver South retained the services of Responsive Marketing Group (RMG) during the 41st General Election.  RMG was contracted to make calls on behalf of the campaign to identify supporters and encourage them to vote in the election.  We have no knowledge and have received no complaints that our contractor ever identified themselves as being with the Liberal Party or engaged in illegal voter suppression calls.  Our national campaign and my own in Vancouver South were performed with the highest principles.

“Furthermore, the Conservative Party of Canada is cooperating with Elections Canada regarding a current investigation in the Guelph riding and will provide any information that is asked.

 “We are unaware of any other investigations despite the unsubstantiated smears from the Liberals and the NDP.  It is unfortunate that they continue to assign blame without any evidence to corroborate their allegations. 

“If the Liberals and the NDP have any information to support these smears, they must provide it to Elections Canada so they can investigate.”
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